
SHORT TRACK NEWS    
Nr 2 Season 2016/2017

Anna, Caroline and Augustin arrived back from the first STARCLASS competition from Bolzano with good results. Augustin was fastest in 
1000m and overall Augustin took the 3rd place. Caroline was in 1000m in the A-final. 

Here are the other great results with the new PB’s:

Ladies Junior C overall Caroline 7th

Anna         32nd PB 500m 50,864 1000m 1:48.348
Men Junior C overall Augustin 3rd

Congrats to all!

CORRECTION: Opening Games in Turnhout
Ladies Junior C/B Anna 7th PB 500m 53,532 and 1000m 1:53.290

There is a nice article in the new Revue Nr 44 written by Nico Tedeschwilli about Peter and SHORTTRACK. If interested, buy it! 

Cecilia, Peter and Max  are competing next weekend in Asker(Oslo)/ Norway in the STARCLASS 2 (BAS) 
GOOD LUCK TO ALL OF YOU!

Sunday 20 Nov - First competition for the young skaters - BENELUXCUP in Eindhoven

First ISU WORLDCUP of this season will be held in Calgary/Canada. 
You can follow that and also the STARCLASS competitions in LIVE STREAM!
All informations and the results of the races you can follow in 
www.shorttrackonline.info and in 
www.shorttrackluxembourg.weebly.com
FACEBOOK Shorttrack Team Luxembourg

AUGUSTIN ON PODIUM IN BOLZANO
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